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Council Chamber 
Ann Arbor, Michigan 
November 18, 1929 

REGULAR SESSION 

Present: President Myers. 
There not being a quorum pres­

ent, Council adjourned until Tues­
day, November 19, 1929, at 7:30 
o'clock P. M. 

Council adjourned. 
FRED C. PERRY, 

City Clerk. 

Council Chamber, 
Ann Arbor, Mich. 
November 19, 1929. 

ADJOURNED REGULAR 
SESSION 

Pursuant to adjournment, Coun­
cil met at the Council Chamber at 
7:30 o'clock P. M. 

Meeting called to order by Pres. 
Myers. 

Present: Aid. Wuerth, Sauer, 
Grai, Schienker, Harris, Townley, 
Freeman, Fisher, Lutz, Pres, My­
ers, 10. 

Absent: Aid. Bradley, Kurth, 
Severance, 3. 

Printed pamphlets of November 
4th were approved. 

COMMUNICATIONS 

From John Koch, requesting 20 
feet parking space in Iront of his 
office at 321 S. Ashley St., was re­
ceived and referred to Traffic Com­
mittee. 

From W. J. Draper et al., re­
questing extension of bus service 
east on Packard St. to Brockman 
Blvd., received and referred to 
Railway Committee. 

From C. R. Henderson, general 
manager of the Washtenaw Gas 
Co., requesting permission to have 
their books audited by the Mich­
igan Public Utilities Commission, 
was received. 

Moved by Aid. Graf that request 

be granted. 
Adopted by the following vote: 

Yeas, Aid, Wuerth, Sauer, Graf, 
Schienker, Harris, Townley, Free­
man, Fisher, Lutz, Pres, Myers, 10. 
Nays, none. 

From C. L. Pray, County Clerk, 
enclosing resolution adopted by the 
Board of Supervisors, complaining 
of unsanitary conditions at com­
fort station and recommending 
that City Health Officer have su­
pervision over same, was received 
and referred to Park and Sanitary 
Committee. 

From M. G. Taylor, requesting 
*'No Parking" in front of her 
property on Monroe St., was re­
ceived and referred to Traffic Com­
mittee. 

From Robert H, and Rosie 
Brown, protesting against the pay­
ment of entire amount of sidewalk 
bill charged against their property 
at 1307 Packard St., received and 
referred to Sidewalk Committee. 

PETITIONS 

Of Mr. and Mrs. Edward Geames 
et al., for street light at the in­
tersection of Kingsley St. and 5th 
Ave., received and referred to 
Lighting Committee. 

Of Eugene Reichenberger et al., 
for street light at the intersection 
of Urbana Drive and Huron St., 
received and referred to Lighting 
Committee. 

Of Floyd Wirth et al., for street 
light at the intersection of Hut-
chins Ave. and Pauline Blvd., re­
ceived and referred to Lighting 
Committee. 

Of University Cleaners & Press-
ers, requesting "No Parking" in 
front of their property, 201 S. 4th 
Ave., received and referred to 
Traffic Committee. 

President Myers stated that 
City Clerk had presented him with 
a list of applications for the posi­
tion of Electrical Inspector and 
recommended that the matter be 
placed before a committee for ac-


